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TALENT SHOW COMPETITION!!!

We will be having a Talent Show Competition on Monday 21st December which will take place in the children’s own classes. Any children wanting to take part may bring a musical instrument, music or clothes to assist with their act.
The Talent Show Final will be held on Tuesday morning 22nd December in front of the whole school.





